
 

May 28, 2024 

 

 

 

Karli Saracini 

Assistant Commissioner of Educator Effectiveness & Licensure 

Arkansas Department of Education 

Division of Elementary and Secondary Education 

Four Capitol Mall, Room 403-B 

Little Rock, AR  72201 

 

Re:  Annette Hux, ARPEL representative to PLSB 

 

Dear Assistant Commissioner Saracini: 

 

In a regular meeting of the Arkansas Professors of Educational Leadership (ARPEL) held on 

April 2, 2024, Dr. Annette Hux was unanimously elected to represent ARPEL on the 

Professional Licensure and Standards Board. We appreciate Dr. Hux’s willingness to continue to 

represent the state’s IHEs with educational administrator preparation programs on this important 

board. 

 

      Best regards, 

 

 

 

      Christy L. Smith, Ed.D. 

      Assistant Professor of EDLE 

      University of Arkansas  

      ARPEL President 

 

cc:  Dr. Annette Hux 

 

 

      

 

 



 

 


